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Thursday 20th January 2020
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 pupils,

We are writing to you regarding the Year 6 SAT Workshop which is due to be held in the school hall on Thursday 6th February at 5.30pm.

This session will be led by myself and the Year 6 team giving you an overview of the organisational arrangements for ‘SAT week’ as well as guidance on the content of the assessments and strategies for supporting your children at home.

We hope this workshop will be useful for you and look forward to seeing you there.  Your child is welcome to attend with you if you would like them to.

Best wishes

Mrs N Moody

Head teacher

